
Friday 28
th
 June 2019 

 

 

The Reception Round-

up! 
Some of the lovely things we have 

been learning this week:  

We have been busy counting in 10s… 

 

 

 

 

Some of the things that 

children might experience 

next week... 
 

Continuing our topic on 

Traditional Tales, by 

beginning to look at the 

story of Little Red 

Riding Hood. 

 

 
 

Making tea for Grandma 

with tea leaves! 

 
 

 

 

 

  

How you can help your child at home:  
 

As it is our sports day next week you could have a practise of some of 

the events at home! For example, throwing a ball into hoop, throwing 

and catching a ball, kicking a ball into a net, hopping, jumping and 

of course, a staight forward running race!  

 

What’s going on this 

week/notices/information: 
Saturday the 29

th
 is the Summer Fayre at Emscote School from 

12-2pm. Reception children are busy cooking up a storm! Come 

and see us all on Saturday for a fun filled afternoon!  

Tuesday 2
nd
 July is our Annual Sports day, held at All 

Saints Junior school. Arrive at All Saints at 9.30am if you 

would like to come and watch your child. After all the 

events we will walk back to Emscote ready for a picnic lunch 

on the playground!  All of this is of course weather 

permitting so please look out for a text alert if this 

changes. 

Friday 5
th
 July is Cherry’s sharing assembly at 9am. We look 

forward to  


